Joe Wilkinson

[bookmark: _GoBack]For 2017 and beyond, it is crucial that the Student Council represents the voice of the Students to the Senior Management, taking into account the queries, concerns and visions of the students. My belief is primarily grounded in being outspoken regardless of the cost, as true representatives becomes emboldened by the will of the people. I don't plan to revolutionise the process, only to serve as a pillar for Guildhall School of Business and Law to know that I can carry their issues to the ones who are responsible for the oversight of the institution. If elected to the office of Student Council, I plan to push forward with issues commonly felt such as - Extended library opening hours - More Rocket parties - More platforms for young artists and creatives to display their work in University exhibition spaces - Inter-faculty presentations and projects (currently working with the American International School in Cobham) As your delegate, I will endeavour my very best to provide the representation you deserve. While you work tirelessly towards your degree, I'll be the person who aids to improve the experience for you in conjunction with the Senior Management and Presidency. Vote Joe 2017! :)
